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Thursday 6th June, 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Ref: Year 6 Trip to GoApe – Friday 28th June 2024 

 

As you are aware, it has been a busy time for Year 6 due to the revision programme in 

preparation for the Key Stage 2 SATs. We feel the children, after May, need an injection of fun 
alongside their education. We have therefore decided to take them to GoApe in Battersea Park.  

 

We will leave school at 9:00am and return at approximately 3:30pm. We will use public transport to 

travel from school to Battersea Park. Children are allowed to wear their own clothes, bring along a 

light rain proof jacket and wear sensible shoes as a lot of walking and climbing is involved. 
 

We are pleased to be able to offer this trip at a reduced cost of £10 per child. This includes the cost 

of the tickets and all hire equipment. Unfortunately, if we do not receive sufficient funds by the 
closing date, the trip will not be able to go ahead.  All payment and permission must be made in 

full online via Scopay on or before 21/6/24. Payment should be made to the school office or via 

Scopay. 
 

Children require a packed lunch as this will be a full day visit. Packed lunches brought from 
home should contain a selection of healthy food and no glass bottles.  If you require a packed 

lunch provided by the school, please inform the school by Friday 16th June using Scopay 
(Tucasi).  The school will not provide a lunch unless it has been ordered and children who do 

not have a packed lunch will not be able to attend the trip. 

 
If you would like to volunteer to accompany us on the trip, please use the following link to give 

us your details: https://forms.gle/TsL25HNqPpZfe3dPA  
 
Please use Scopay (Tucasi) to give consent for your child to take part in the trip. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Ms. Kelleher  

Upper Key Stage 2 Phase leader.  

https://forms.gle/TsL25HNqPpZfe3dPA

